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Response to your request for official information 
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 31 January 2020 
for: 
 

“Provide a list of members of the ‘National Tobacco Network’. 
 
Please be advised that there is not a group called the ‘National Tobacco Network’. For this 
reason, your request has been interpreted for a list of members of the National Tobacco 
Integration Network. The members of this are: 

 Hāpai te Hauora 
 Homecare Medical 
 National Training Service 
 Health Promotion Agency 
 The Ministry of Health Tobacco Control Team 

 
I trust that this information fulfils your request. Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right 
to ask the Ombudsman to review any decisions made under this request. 
 
Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the 
Ministry of Health website. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Deborah Woodley 
Deputy Director-General 
Population Health and Prevention 
 




